
From: Christy Garcia
To: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Request for Final Plat Review LPF-19-00003 Palomino Fields Div 2
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:09:44 AM

Hi Jeremy,
 
In reviewing the information on the preliminary survey documents, I noticed that between the Treasurer’s
and the Assessor’s signature box a couple of errors. The Treasurer’s box only lists a single incorrect
parcel number of 471033, the correct number is 491033. Parcel number 471033 was retired during the
creation of Palomino Fields Division 1 to create eight new parcel numbers. This is also incorrectly listed
in the Assessor’s signature box.
 
There are also two additional parcels involved (11801 & 11802) and they are listed correctly in the
Assessor’s signature box, but not listed in the Treasurers.
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions.
Thank you,
 
Christy Garcia
Administrative Assistant III
Kittitas County Assessor's Office
205 W 5th Avenue, Suite 101
Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7501
assessoradmin@co.kittitas.wa.us
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/assessor
 
 
From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 10:53 AM
To: Taylor Gustafson; Holly Erdman; Jesse Cox; Christy Garcia; Pat Nicholson
Subject: Request for Final Plat Review LPF-19-00003 Palomino Fields Div 2
 
Good Morning,
 
We have received a final plat submittal for the Palomino Fields Div 2 Plat (LPF-19-00003).  This was
given preliminary approval on November 18, 2008 and was processed under file number LP-07-
00031.  All final plat documents can be found on the t-drive: LPF-19-00003 Palomino Fields Div 2  ,
including a copy of the approval resolution 2008-160.  Please let me know if there is documentation
you need to review that you are unable to find. 
 
Please have all comments back to me no later than end of day, Tuesday, March 26.  As a reminder
all final plats have to be reviewed and approved or denied by the commissioners within 30 days of
submittal to the county requesting final plat review.   We appreciate your quick turnaround on this.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
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Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas County CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                      
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
                              

           
“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”
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